

8810 Highway 280 East Black Creek, GA 31308 (912) 851-4000 (912) 851-4093 Fax www.bryan.k12.ga.us

Paul T. Brooksher, Ph.D. Superintendent

Board of Education Amy Murphy, Chairman Karen Krupp, Vice Chairman Shawn Page, District 1 Dennis Seger, District 2 Derrick Smith, District 3 Marianne Smith, District 4 David Schwartz, District 5

January 12, 2023

Dear Parents,

It is with great sadness that I share with you the loss of a school district employee. Mr. Ward Wilcox, driver of bus #212, passed away Wednesday, January 11, 2023. Mr. Wilcox was a dedicated employee who loved his job. He was loved by his students, and he will truly be missed.

If your child is struggling with this loss, our school counselors are always available and able to provide support.

If your child would like to write a note or draw a picture to give to Mr. Wilcox's family, we would be more than happy to get these to his family next week. Your child can give this to the bus driver or to the school's front office.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Brett A. Martin
Director of Transportation